
Ari Novick, Ph.D. <ari@ajnovickgroup.com>

2024 Parenting Education Provider Determination

Britten, Nicole <nicole.britten@nejudicial.gov> Wed, Nov 29, 2023 at 11:02 AM
To: "ari@ajnovickgroup.com" <ari@ajnovickgroup.com>

Ari:

 

This email is to confirm that your Online Online (asynchoronous) parenting education course is approved by the
State Court Administrator. This approval allows you to provide parenting education to court-referred individuals for
the period of January 1, 2024, through December 31, 2024.

 

The following criteria were used to determine the status of applications:

·   Complete Provider Information Sheet, including all required attachments

·   Verification that curriculum meets all required educational objectives

·   Signed Statement of Compliance indicating compliance with all stated provider guidelines

·   Letters of reference for new educators, if applicable

 

To keep the parenting education provider webpage as accurate as possible, please let this office know of any changes to
your contact information, or if you decide to no longer provide parenting education classes.

 

Your continued efforts to provide parenting education are appreciated. A hard copy of this determination has been mailed
to you.

 

 

Nicole Britten | Program Specialist | Office of Dispute Resolution

Administrative Office of the Courts and Probation



521 South 14th St, Suite 102 | Lincoln, NE 68508

PO Box 98910 | Lincoln, NE 68509-8910

P: 402.416.0670 | F: 402.471.2851

Nicole.Britten@nejudicial.gov |www.supremecourt.ne.gov

 

image001.emz
1K

https://www.google.com/maps/search/521+South+14th+St,+Suite+102+%7C+Lincoln,+NE+68508?entry=gmail&source=g
mailto:Nicole.Britten@nejudicial.gov
http://www.supremecourt.ne.gov/
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=3ae6c760df&view=att&th=18c1c76172126522&attid=0.1&disp=attd&safe=1&zw

